
Website Accessibility Certification 

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife’s Office of Spill Prevention and 

Response (OSPR) is committed to making our website equally accessible for all 

visitors. The undersigned certify that, as of July 1, 2021, the Cal Spill Watch 

internet website is designed, developed and maintained to comply with 

applicable accessibility laws including California Government Code Sections 

7405 and 11135, and the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG). 

We strive to maintain all information at applicable accessibility levels, but some 

content – including older documents, streaming video and archived materials – 

provides value to our website visitors but may not be fully accessible as of 

July 1, 2021. OSPR continues to work diligently to make that content accessible. 

If you have difficulty accessing any material on our website, please contact us 

and we will correct the problem or work to provide the information in an 

alternative format. You can report web accessibility problems by sending an 

email to webmaster@wildlife.ca.gov. 
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